
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/27/2017 1:50:01 PM
Subject: Calling TV stations

It has been sent to everybody on my editor list for newspapers and I have a list of tv stations I am going through. I was 
just asked if we are sending the release to the tv stations because we want them to be there to cover it, I said yes of 
course, but I was just wondering if that was the sole intent of calling them.
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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